
 

                               

 
 

 

13 September 2013 

 

 

  

Dear Parents and Guardians 

  

Duke of Edinburgh Gold Presentation 

Tuesday 17 September, 7.00pm 

Wilberforce Hall 

  

As per the calendar, we are holding a presentation on the Gold Award at 
Caterham this coming Tuesday at 7.00pm in the Wilberforce for all Award Scheme 
participants, and their parents, who have completed (or will shortly complete)  the 
Silver Award and are considering Gold.  As the presentation will focus on the 
requirements of the Gold Award, including expedition arrangements, I would invite 
you to attend, even if your daughter/son is unsure of progressing to Gold at this 
stage. 

  

Yours sincerely 

  

 

Malcolm Bailey and Helen Rogers 


